Your Dekalb Farmers Market
A World Market

10131

To: The City of Avondale Commissioners
From: Barbara Blazer Trustee Robert W. Blazer Grantor Trust C.

As Trustee of all the property and buildings in this Trust, | wish to inform you | am
opposed to the Avondale annexation plan that includes are properties. Karla
Drenner was notified by Robert Blazer by email within the last two weeks about
our opposition to annexation by Avondale. We both notified all the Dekalb
County Representatives and Senators including Karla by a letter through our
Dekalb County Commissioner Sharon Barnes Sutton on February 25, 2014 about
our opposition to this. Robert Blazer and Frank Velasquez also informed Avondale
representatives in person. Robert Blazer spoke to John Quinn this past Saturday
October 11, 2014 at 5 pm in the afternoon in our market conference room, and
told him we did not want to be included in the Avondale annexation plans. He
also said this to the Avondale Men’s Club in front of the press this past September
25" 2014. Let this letter serve as formal written notification of the fact that I,
Barbara Blazer, Trustee of the Robert W. Blazer Grantor Trust C, am opposed to
being annexed into the City of Avondale.

Barbara Blazer, Trustee, Robert W. Blazer Grantor Trust C.
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